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March 21, 2023 Board Meeting  
Special Notice 

 
 

 
The Board of Directors will meet virtually at 5:00 p.m. today to consider the 
approval of an Oregon Health Authority’s Letter of Interest that, if approved by the 
Oregon Health Authority, will provide grant funding to conduct a study identifying 
potential algal sources that can cause taste and odor issues in the Molalla River.  
The Letter of Intent is due March 22, 2023, and requires the governing body’s 
approval; therefore, a special meeting has been called.   
 
The public is welcome to attend virtually or in person at our office, located at 1265 
SE Third Avenue, Canby, OR 97013. If you would like to attend virtually, please 
contact Board Secretary Barbara Benson 3:00 p.m. today, March 21, 2023. 
 
For additional information or questions, please contact Barbara Benson at 503-266-
1156 x 312. 
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